Mr. Robert Hansen

Regional Director’s Office
State of New York

Department of Transportation
84 Holland Avenue

Albany, New York 12208

Dear Mr. Hansen:

SUBJECT: DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF A NEW
BRIDGE OVER THE MOHAWK RIVER

This letter is in response to Mr. R.C. Babyak’'s request of May 17, 1994,

for comments on a draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) dated April 1994,
for the construction of a new bridge over the Mohawk River connecting
Interstate 890, New York State Route 55, and New York State Thruway
Interchange 26 in the town of Rotterdam, with New York State Route 5 in the
town of Glenville, Schenectady County, New York. We have reviewed the EIS and
have no comment.

Sincerely,

Original signed by: S. Hoffman for:

Raj K. Anand, Project Manager

License Renewal and Environmental Review

Project Directorate
Associate Directorate for Advanced Reactors

and License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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